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Aerospace Investment: “Longueuil Must Have its Share of the Pie” - 
Jean-Marc Léveillé 

 
Longueuil, July 16, 2021 — The federal and provincial governments announced yesterday 
joint investments of nearly $700 million to support innovation and workforce training in the 
aerospace industry. The candidate for Mayor of Longueuil, Jean-Marc Léveillé, is delighted 
with these investments, which confirm his desire to develop a center of excellence and 
research in aeronautics and aerospace in the airport area in Longueuil. 
 
“The strategy of senior governments to focus on innovation and workforce training is 
excellent news for citizens who, like us, want the Longueuil airport zone to develop while 
respecting their quality of life by limiting noise pollution.” - Jean-Marc Léveillé 
 
He adds that Longueuil will have to make its assets known. 
 
“Governments are going to have to sharpen their pencils because the potential for innovation 
in the Longueuil airport area is enormous and deserves an investment announcement on its 
own. We are already well positioned with several companies such as Pratt & Whitney, Héroux 
Devtek, the National School of Aerotechnics and many others. If I am elected with my team 
on November 7, the governments will learn to pronounce the name of Longueuil.” - Jean-
Marc Léveillé 
  
Finally, for Jean-Marc Léveillé, a city must be a partner of all those who want to invest 
themselves and get involved in Longueuil. 
 
“Whether you are an investor, a visionary, an entrepreneur, if you have ideas and projects for 
Longueuil, I am open to listening to you at all times.” - Jean-Marc Léveillé 
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